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I have read much literature on this issue, and I strongly oppose this decision. I think it 

is dangerous to be ranking your government officials like a kid ranks his favorite toys. 

It will destroy the legitimacy and the purity of voting for one canadite, and loosing or 

winning in the end. This is the way it has been, and the way it should be. Do not let 

them tell you this is the right strategy. It is not, and the legitimacy of the vote will be 

ruined.  


